
Dear Harold, 
Just a quick note. The new quarter has begun, and it looks like 

even more work than before. Because of my high grades (3.66 last quarter) 
I'll be working on the law review now, which means more work yet. 
Enjoying it though. Constitutional law looks particularly interesting--
taught by a Marxist. 

In response to a strong letter to my publisher telling him that 
now 10 the time to bring out my book, am told that the final proofs 
went to printer k weeks ago and they "expect" to have finished product 
in 2 to 3 weeks ■ Their "expectations" have been postponed before, so 
I'm not betting on it, but I hope soon, because of the revived interest. 

Best to you and Lil, 


